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MINUTES OF THE MONDAY, FEBRUARY 7, 2022, 
PROBATION COMMITTEE MEETING 

MONDAY, FEBRUARY 7, 2022 

9:02 a.m. The State of Ohio Board of Pharmacy convened in the Hearing Room, 17th Floor, of 
the Vern Riffe Center for Government and the Arts, 77 South High Street, Columbus, 
Ohio, for a public meeting, which was also broadcast via Microsoft Teams audio/visual 
conference call, with the following members present: 

Rich Miller, RPh, President; Shawn Wilt, RPh, Vice President; Trina Buettner, RPh; and 
Jeff Huston, RPh.  

Also present were Steven Schierholt, Executive Director; Nicole Dehner, Chief Legal 
Counsel; Ashley Gilbert, Senior Legal Counsel; and Kathryn Lewis, Legal 
Administrator. 

9:02 a.m. Kenneth Smith made his first appearance before the Probation Committee to remain 
in compliance with the terms of his Board Order dated August 9, 2021.  

9:11 a.m. Ms. Gilbert led a discussion on Lia Harb, an out of state probationer with an expired 
Pharmacist license.  The Probation Committee made the recommendation to allow Lia 
Harb to enter into a settlement agreement, modifying her current terms.   

9:17 a.m. Ms. Dehner provided a PRO Update: Mental Health monitoring & PRO Question re. 
Sponsors. 

9:20 a.m. Ms. Dehner provided an update on the Board’s ability to coordinate with in-state 
facilities for Mental Health Monitoring of Probationers.  

9:21 a.m. The business of the meeting thus finished, the meeting was adjourned. 
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